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Monday, November 17, 2014 
 
 

THE BOARD OF DARKE COUNTY COMMISSIONERS MET IN REGULAR SESSION AT 1:30 P.M. WITH MEMBERS PRESENT: 

Commissioners Diane L. Delaplane, Michael W. Rhoades and Michael E. Stegall; Robin Blinn, Administrative Clerk/Secy.; Patty 
Harter, Asst. Clerk/Secretary; Alex Mikos w/TIGER Radio; and DC Citizen Fred Dean. 

 
Mr. Rhoades moved to approve the minutes from Wednesday, November 12, 2014; seconded by Mrs. Delaplane and both 

voted YEA. 

 
 
 
IN THE MATTER OF RESOLUTION (R-278-2014) EXAMINATION AND ALLOWANCE OF BILLS 
 

 

                          
 
 
IN THE MATTER OF RESOLUTION (R-271-2014) APPOINTMENTS TO THE DARKE COUNTY VISITOR’S BUREAU 
BOARD 

 

 
(Commissioner Delaplane abstained from vote due to her being on the DC Visitor’s Bureau Board) 

********** 
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Resolution (R-271-2014) cont. 

 

 
 
 
 
IN THE MATTER OF RESOLUTION (R-279-2014) TRANSFER OF APPROPRIATIONS (Darke Co. Board of 
Elections, Commissioners and County Home) 
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IN THE MATTER OF RESOLUTION (R-280-2014) TRANSFER OF APPROPRIATIONS AND FUND ADVANCE-BACK 
(Darke County EMA) 2 Steps 

 

 

 
 
 
IN THE MATTER OF RESOLUTION (R-281-2014) REVENUE/APPROPRIATION INCREASES (Darke County 
Economic Development) 
 

 

 
*********** 
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Resolution (R-281-2014) 

 
 
 
IN THE MATTER OF AUTHORIZATION OF MEETING EXPENSES (Darke Co. Common Pleas Court) 
 
Mr. Rhoades moved to approve the following request; motion seconded by Mr. Stegall and all voted YEA. 

 
#001-2100.532000 (MANDATORY) 

Attended:  ODRC mtg./November 14, 2014/Columbus, OH/Judge Jonathan P. Hein 
Transportation: $80.00/Parking: $10.00/Grand Total for meeting: $90.00 

 
 
IN THE MATTER OF QUOTE FOR VEHICLE FOR THE DARKE COUNTY SHERIFF’S-DETECTIVE UNIT 
 
The Darke County Board of Commissioners received the following quote from Business Administrator John Cook: 

 

               Hittle Buick-GMC, Inc., Greenville, OH             2007 Chevy Trailblazer w/window tent………$11,260.00 
 

After presentation of the quote; Commissioner Delaplane further explained that the Sheriff’s Dept. did try to obtain additional 
quotes from local car dealers but were unsuccessful in attempting to find another vehicle that would be adequate for the 

Department.  After discussion by the Board; Mr. Stegall moved to approve the purchase of the vehicle from Hittle’s, totaling 

$11,260.00; motion seconded by Mr. Rhoades and all voted YEA. 
  

 
IN THE MATTER OF PAY INS 
 
Pay In#076602 Received of Commissioners DC Health Ins.-Employer share $221,777.44 

Pay In#076651 Received of Commissioners Co.-Damage claim reimb.-sprinkler/alarm system (cow palace) $149,248.95 

Pay In#076652 Received of Commissioners Co.-payment from DC Foundation (Hope Foundation) $25,000.00 
  

 
 

IN THE MATTER OF PUBLIC ATTENDEES COMMENTS/QUESTIONS 

 
**DC Citizen Fred Dean:  Had a question for the Board regarding the vouchers/payments for DC Veterans.  Have you noticed 

an increase in the monies that are paid out for them?  Commissioner Rhoades stated that yes they have.  The county general 
monies that are appropriated for the Darke Co. Veteran’s Dept. has showed that more is spent and that less money is coming 

back to the general fund at the end of the year. 
 

 

MR. RHOADES MOVED TO ADJOURN; SECONDED BY MR. STEGALL AND ALL VOTED YEA.  THE MEETING WAS ADJOURNED 
AT 1:44 P.M.  

 
     ____              ____________ 

    Diane L. Delaplane 

 
_____       _                                                                                                                        ___________________                               

Robin R. Blinn, Administrative Clerk/Secy.                                                             Michael W. Rhoades 
 

                                                                          _____________________________                                      
           __                                                             Michael E. Stegall, 
Patricia S. Harter, Assistant Clerk/Secy.                                                                DARKE COUNTY BOARD  

                                                                 OF COMMISSIONERS 
 

 
IN THE MATTER OF FURTHER DISCUSSION BY THE BOARD 
 
**All Commissioners met with DC Visitor’s Bureau Director Deanna York & Darke Co. Engineer Jim Surber regarding new 
highway maps for Darke Co. 

 
**All Commissioners attended the “Mitten Tree” hanging downtown Greenville. 


